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   Newsletter February 20th 2024 

 

Dates to Remember  

8th March – Closed as school is used for referendum  

15th March closed at 12pm – staff meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amalgamation update.  

Please see update from Michael Canavan our facilitator also sent today via the Aladdin 

Connect app 

 

 

 

The pupils in Mrs Conneely's 4th class are participating in the 'Our Class Book' project, in 
conjunction with CJ Fallon. They are in the final stages of drafting their book about Ocean 
Animals. If one of the boys in 4th class wishes to purchase this book, please complete the 
permission form sent home with boys today and enclose the money in an envelope. There is 
no obligation to purchase the book.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact ruth.conneely@oranmoreboysns.ie 
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Book Fair 2024 

                      

 

Boys enjoyed day 1 of the school book fair today. The book fair will continue until Friday. Thank you for 

supporting.  
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